
Hello, 
  

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (NJDEP) will be holding a stakeholder 
meeting to discuss P.L. 2021, c. 391, also known as New Jersey’s Recycled Content Law. The 
focus of this meeting will be to garner feedback on various discussion topics outlined below. 
This meeting is scheduled to be held on November 17th, 2022 from 1 to 4pm ET online via 
Microsoft Teams. The meeting may be accessed directly by clicking the link below or dialing the 
call-in number. The meeting link may also be shared with other interested parties that may not 
have received this initial invite. Your input is important to us. if there’s an organization, 
manufacturer, or trade association that we may have missed, please forward their name, phone 
number, and email address to us, so that we can contact and invite them to the upcoming 
Stakeholder meeting. 
 
Agenda:  

• Introduction to Law 
o Law Requirements & Compliance 
o Exemptions & Waivers 
o Penalties and Enforcement 

• Discuss who and what is covered by the Law 
o Present Covered Products and Recycled Content Standards 
o Define Manufacturer 

• Gain Input for rulemaking, discussion topics include: 
o Rigid plastic containers 
o Identification of ‘Manufacturer’ 
o Manufacturer registration 

In preparation for the stakeholder meeting, the Department has developed and published a 
website for New Jersey’s Recycled Content Law. A link to the website can be found here. The 
website contains resources and information on the new law as well as links to the manufacturer 
registration form and recently developed Frequently Asked Questions. Please note, the FAQs 
are subject to change as the Department learns more through stakeholder engagement so 
check the website often for any updates. 
 

https://www.nj.gov/dep/dshw/recycled-content/

